
How long has Voter Information Project been in existence?  Is it non-partisan? 

In 1992, (See more at Where did Voter Information Project come from? How is it organized?) we 

called our work “Voters Guide” but even then, our approach was non-partisan – just 

providing information for the voters to make their own decisions.  In 2000 we began 

calling our effort Voters Information Packet because the information for each county 

made a pretty thick packet of paper.  However, even as early as 1998, we had our first 

website, developed by volunteers.  In 2011 we contracted with a web development 

company to design a better website, with the goal of giving each voter the ability to 

access just the information for candidates appearing on their own personal ballot.  We 

also changed our name to Voter Information Project to more accurately reflect what we 

do.  VIP continues to be a non-partisan effort with official IRS 501c3 non-profit status. 

http://www.voterinformation.org/media/pdf/02_organized.pdf

